The Promise Nikita Singh
Eventually, you will enormously discover a additional experience and triumph by spending more cash. nevertheless when? realize you acknowledge that you require to
acquire those all needs taking into consideration having significantly cash? Why dont you try to acquire something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will
guide you to comprehend even more as regards the globe, experience, some places, considering history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your categorically own mature to perform reviewing habit. among guides you could enjoy now is The Promise Nikita Singh below.

war that we have all learned about but never before experienced.
Your Dreams Are Mine Now Ravinder Singh 2014-11-20 ‘It can’t be love . . .’ he
thinks and immediately his heart protests. They are complete opposites! She’s a
small town girl who takes admission in Delhi University (DU). An idealist, studies
are her first priority. He’s a Delhi guy, seriously into youth politics in the DU.
He fights to make his way. Student union elections are his first priority. But
then opposites attract as well! A scandal on campus brings them together, they
begin to walk the same path and somewhere along, fall in love . . . But their
fight against evil comes at a heavy price, which becomes the ultimate test of
their lives. Against the backdrop of dominant campus politics, Your Dreams Are
Mine Now is an innocent love story that is bound to evoke strong emotions in your
heart.
The Reason is You Nikita Singh 2019-02-14 Siddhant meets Akriti during their
medical residency in Delhi. Their connection is instant, blossoming from the many
similarities between them. So, when Akriti faces a devastating loss, she leans on
Siddhant for support. In the heat of an emotional moment, the two decide that this
must be love. But as Akriti's depression begins to take a stronger hold over her,
she spirals out of control, sinking deeper into an abyss of fear, insecurity and
rage. And while Siddhant struggles to help her, it seems like everything he does
is only making things worse.Meanwhile, Siddhant's life gets further complicated
when Maahi, his ex-girlfriend whom he never stopped loving, re-enters his
life.Nikita Singh returns with a stirring story - exploring emotional health, the
boundaries of traditional relationships and second chances.
Sorry, You’re Not My Type Sudeep Nagarkar 2017-08-29 All relationships should come
with a precautionary warning: HANDLE WITH CARE The final audition for Rajhans
College’s prestigious music band brings together three contrasting personalities.
Vikrant, a perfectionist, who believes there is only one perfect someone for you.
Anamika, a free spirit, who stands up for what she believes is right. And Yuvi, a
die-hard music lover, who can strum the guitar all night long and still wake up
the next morning to drop off his girlfriend. The three become close friends and
start hanging out regularly. So how does Aditya, a stranger, become a part of
their lives? And what happens next? Sorry, You’re Not My Type is a true story that
will redefine friendship, affection, and infatuation.
The Promise Nikita Singh 2014-01-15 Two people, two lives, one unfulfilled promise
. . . She, smiles wide, and her happiness brightens up the world around her.
Elusive, charismatic and incredibly rich, He runs away from his past and the grief
it brings with it. She is capable of breaking down all his barriers, imploring his
heart to give love a second chance. He wants to trust her . . . They step into a
relationship with a vow—to stay together all their lives. But when disaster
strikes, does their love prove strong enough to withstand the brutal force of

You Were My Crush Durjoy Datta 2013-09-15 Would you change yourself for the love
of your life? Benoy zips around in a Bentley, lives alone in a palatial house and
is every girl’s dream. To everyone in college he is a stud and a heartbreaker. But
is he, really? What no one sees is his struggle to come to terms with his mother’s
untimely death and his very strained relationship with his father. Then once again
his world turns upside down when he sees the gorgeous Shaina. He instantly falls
in love but she keeps pushing him away. What is stopping them from having their
fairy-tale romance? What is Shaina hiding? It’s time Benoy learned his lesson
about love and relationships . . .
Wolf Rain Nalini Singh 2019-06-04 New York Times bestselling author Nalini Singh
takes us on a new adventure in this next novel of the Psy-Changeling Trinity
series... The end of Silence was supposed to create a better world for future
generations. But trust is broken, and the alliance between Psy, Changeling, and
human is thin. The problems that led to Silence are back in full force. Because
Silence fixed nothing, just hid the problems. This time, the Psy have to find a
real answer to their problems--if one exists. Or their race will soon go extinct
in a cascade of violence. The answer begins with an empath who is attuned to
monsters--and who is going to charm a wolf into loving her despite his own demons.
If It’s Not Forever Durjoy Datta 2013-09-15 To the everlasting power of love . . .
When Deb, an author and publisher, survives the bomb blasts at Chandni Chowk, he
knows his life is nothing short of a miracle. And though he escapes with minor
injuries, he is haunted by the images and voices that he heard on that unfortunate
day. Even as he recovers, his feet take him to where the blasts took place. From
the burnt remains he discovers a diary. It seems to belong to a dead man who was
deeply in love with a girl. As he reads the heartbreaking narrative, he knows that
this story must never be left incomplete. Thus begins Deb’s journey with his
girlfriend, Avantika, and his best friend, Shrey, to hand over the diary to the
man’s beloved. Highly engrossing and powerfully told, If It’s Not Forever . . .
tells an unforgettable tale of love and life.
Helen of Troy Margaret George 2006-08-03 Acclaimed author Margaret George tells
the story of the legendary Greek woman whose face "launched a thousand ships" in
this New York Times bestseller. The Trojan War, fought nearly twelve hundred years
before the birth of Christ, and recounted in Homer's Iliad, continues to haunt us
because of its origins: one woman's beauty, a visiting prince's passion, and a
love that ended in tragedy. Laden with doom, yet surprising in its moments of
innocence and beauty, Helen of Troy is an exquisite page-turner with a cast of
irresistible, legendary characters—Odysseus, Hector, Achilles, Menelaus, Priam,
Clytemnestra, Agamemnon, as well as Helen and Paris themselves. With a wealth of
material that reproduces the Age of Bronze in all its glory, it brings to life a
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reality? Or does the promise lie forgotten, even as they struggle to regain the
balance of their lives? Only time will tell . . .
Someone Like You Nikita Singh 2017-11-22 The hum of a motorbike. The uproar of the
crowd in the stadium. The cheering and clapping. All fell silent... Just the
thumping of their hearts remained and a question-were they going to lose him?
Thanks to the makeover by her sister's friends, the nerdy Niharika entered college
more confident, more attractive. She meets the sweet, shy Tanmay, and the spoilt
but lovely Pia and they become best friends. And when Akshat and she began dating,
life finally seemed to be falling in place. Except that it wasn't... Tanmay's
success in football had begun to change him . Akshat's perfection seemed like a
front for something dark and sinister. And their college senior Karthik? His
aggressiveness was a cover for his mysterious past. Someone Like You is a powerful
and touching story of friendship, love and betrayal.
The Promise Nikita Singh 2014-01-01
Never Kiss Your Best Friend Sumrit Shahi 2015 Go lingerie-shopping with him. Pass
out drunk with her on the same bed. Cry on his shoulder when you break up. Bore
her with football talk at 3 a.m. Ask him for advice on how to keep your boyfriend
happy . Watch a cheesy movie with her and cry freely. Ask him to rate your butt.
Dance with her in your boxers. But never, ever kiss your best friend. In this
sequel to the bestselling Just Friends, find out what happens when headstrong and
impulsive Tanie Brar meets her equally crazy best friend Sumer Singh Dhillon after
five long years of separation. Heart-warming and poignant, Never Kiss Your Best
Friend redefines the rules of friendship with its story of a boy and a girl who
are soulmates in every sense.
Shield of Winter Nalini Singh 2014-06-03 “The alpha author of paranormal romance”
(Booklist) draws us back into her extraordinary Psy-Changeling world, a world torn
between violence and peace, passion and ice... Assassin. Soldier. Arrow. That is
who Vasic is, who he will always be. His soul drenched in blood, his conscience
heavy with the weight of all he’s done, he exists in the shadows, far from the
hope his people can almost touch—if only they do not first drown in the murderous
insanity of a lethal contagion. To stop the wave of death, Vasic must complete the
simplest and most difficult mission of his life. For if the Psy race is to
survive, the empaths must wake… Having rebuilt her life after medical “treatment”
that violated her mind and sought to suffocate her abilities, Ivy should have run
from the black-clad Arrow with eyes of winter frost. But Ivy Jane has never done
what she should. Now, she’ll fight for her people, and for this Arrow who stands
as her living shield, yet believes he is beyond redemption. But as the world turns
to screaming crimson, even Ivy’s fierce will may not be enough to save Vasic from
the cold darkness…
Shards of Hope Nalini Singh 2015 Imprisoned, with their psychic abilities blocked,
Aden and Zaira must escape and survive to keep the Arrow squad safe from a shadowy
enemy. By the author ofShield of Winter. 75,000 first printing.
The Turning Point Nikita Singh 2015-01-19 The Turning Point features stories by
some of the best young Indian writers, each contributing a distinct tang to this
interesting cocktail. The collection explores multiple emotions, ranging from
nostalgia to obsession, the feeling of first love to that of delusion, from doubt
to self-belief and from resignation to hope. Eight stories, eight spirited young
writers-and a must-read book that doesn't just make you smile and think at the
same time, but also brings you closer to the joy of reading and the craft of
writing. Stories by: Meenakshi Reddy Madhavan Durjoy Datta Judy Balan Harsh
Snehanshu Shoma Narayanan Parinda Joshi Atulya Mahajan Nikita Singh
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An Extraordinary Life Sadguru Patil 2020-06-22 Over the last two decades, the
exploits of one man, an IIT-Bombay alumnus, changed the way mainstream India
looked at Goa and the political goings-on in the country's smallest state. An
Extraordinary Life traces the life and times of Manohar Parrikar through the
informed voices of his relatives, friends, foes, bureaucrats and IIT
contemporaries. The daily battles of a gifted individual are brought to the fore
as he encounters love and vices. But more importantly, it showcases his rise in
politics from the son of a grocery store owner in a nondescript town, a
sanghachalak in Mapusa town, an Opposition MLA and leader, to a chief minister (on
multiple occasions) and, finally, to a defence minister.
Someone Like You Sarah Dessen 2004-05-11 From the award-winning and New York Times
bestselling author of Once and for All The world is a terrible place not to have a
best friend. Scarlett was always the strong one. Halley was always content to
follow in her wake. Then Scarlett’s boyfriend died, and Scarlett learned that she
was pregnant. Now Halley has to find the strength to take the lead and help
Scarlett get through it. Because true friendship is a promise you keep forever. *
“Dessen has written a powerful, polished story.”—School Library Journal, starred
review Sarah Dessen is the winner of the Margaret A. Edwards Award for her
contributions to YA literature, as well as the Romantic Times Career Achievement
Award. Books by Sarah Dessen: That Summer Someone Like You Keeping the Moon
Dreamland This Lullaby The Truth About Forever Just Listen Lock and Key Along for
the Ride What Happened to Goodbye The Moon and More Saint Anything Once and for
All
Empowering Women Nikita Singh 2017-12-25 Saba Gul grew up living a life of
privilege, studying in Karachi and going on to a degree in computer science at the
coveted MIT. Now she runs a business dedicated to empowering adolescent girls and
lifting their families out of poverty through education and empowerment. Business
and Life Skills School, or BLISS, is the result of an idea that refused to let go
once it took hold of Gul. Seeing young girls drop out of school to become another
source of income for their families even as she led a comfortable life didn't
quite seem right to her. By starting BLISS, Gul not only managed to get hundreds
of young girls—and their mothers—back into classrooms, but also figured out a way
to compensate them. Read on to discover the inspiring story of Saba Gul, a
StartingBloc Fellow, 2011, as well as an Unreasonable Institute Fellow, 2011, who
managed to empower and create a community of artisans from the remote villages of
Pakistan.
Bitten Kelley Armstrong 2009-08-25 An erotically charged, addictive thriller from
the future queen of suspense. Living in Toronto for a year, Elena is leading the
normal life she has always dreamed of, including a stable job as a journalist and
a nice apartment shared with her boyfriend. As the lone female werewolf in
existence, only her secret midnight prowls and her occasional inhuman cravings set
her apart. Just one year ago, life was very different. Adopted by the Pack when
bitten, Elena had spent years struggling with her resentment at having her life
stolen away. Torn between two worlds, and overwhelmed by the new passions coursing
through her body, her only option for control was to deny her awakening needs and
escape. But now the Pack has called Elena home to help them fight an alliance of
renegade werewolves who are bent on exposing and annihilating the Pack. And
although Elena is obliged to rejoin her "family," she vows not to be swept up in
Pack life again, no matter how natural it might feel. She has made her choice.
Trouble is, she's increasingly uncertain if it's the right one. An erotically
charged thriller, Bitten will awaken the voracious appetite of every reader, as
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the age-old battle between man and beast, between human and inhuman forces, comes
to a head in one small town and within one woman's body.
After All This Time Nikita Singh 2017-11-22 What if you find out it's the end of
the road for you? Lavanya gets the shock of her life when she discovers that she's
HIV positive. The revelation shakes her out of the monotony that her life has
become. It's time for a change. She finally dumps her loser boyfriend, quits her
high-paying but extremely demanding job and goes back home to meet her family
after nearly seven years. At home she finds a bucket list and she knows it's a
sign of what she needs to do. With her is an old neighbour and friend who's just
broken off with his girlfriend. Sparks begin to fly! However, what she learns is
that you need to really live before you begin to love!
Everyone Has a Story Savi Sharma 2016
Letters to My Ex Nikita Singh 2018-02-14 'It feels like I'm on autopilot; I have
no control over anything. The pain of losing you is so crippling that I can barely
hold pieces of myself together. The slightest nudge could break me. But somehow,
my possessed brain knows what I need. It's telling me to stick to my choice, to
stay away from you, to open a Word document and bleed on paper, try to throw up
all my jumbled thoughts in form of words, collect all disconnected facts, try to
make sense of it all.' From the bestselling author of Like a Love Song and Every
Time It Rains, a story of heartbreak and things left unsaid...
The Unreasonable Fellows Myshkin Ingawala 2014-01-15 To achieve what you want to,
to do what you truly believe in, you’ve got to be unreasonable! How many of us
dream about changing the world when we grow up? How many of us actually have the
courage to take the path less trodden? The Unreasonable Fellows chronicles the
journeys of ten social and environmental entrepreneurs who, with their go-getting
attitude and passionate ventures, are doing their bit to make the world a better
place. It is an inspiring account of how, despite the initial setbacks, these
fiery men and women refused to give up. Instead, they learnt from each of their
failures and turned it into success. This book teaches you to do the same and to
never ever give up!
Tangle of Need Nalini Singh 2012-05-29 Discover the exhilarating risks of passion
in the breathtaking new Psy-Changeling novel by Nalini Singh, the New York Times
bestselling “alpha author of paranormal romance” (Booklist)… Adria, wolf
changeling and resilient soldier, has made a break with the past—one as
unpredictable in love as it was in war. Now comes a new territory, and a
devastating new complication: Riaz, a SnowDancer lieutenant already sworn to a
desperate woman who belongs to another. For Riaz, the primal attraction he feels
for Adria is a staggering betrayal. For Adria, his dangerous lone-wolf appeal is
beyond sexual. It consumes her. It terrifies her. It threatens to undermine
everything she has built of her new life. But fighting their wild compulsion
toward one another proves a losing battle. Their coming together is an inferno…and
a melding of two wounded souls who promise each other no commitment, no ties, no
bonds. Only pleasure. Too late, they realize that they have more to lose than they
ever imagined. Drawn into a cataclysmic Psy war that may alter the fate of the
world itself, they must make a decision that might just break them both.
Silver Silence Nalini Singh 2017-12-26 New York Times bestselling author Nalini
Singh returns to her extraordinary Psy-Changeling world with a story of wild
passion and darkest betrayal... At a time when the fledgling Trinity Accord seeks
to unite a divided world, Silver Mercant plays a crucial role as director of a
worldwide emergency response network. Wildness and chaos are the last things she
needs in her life. But that’s exactly what Valentin Nikolaev, alpha of the
the-promise-nikita-singh

StoneWater bears, brings with him. Though Silver is ruled by Silence—her mind
clear of all emotion—Valentin senses a whisper of fire around her. And after a
shadow assassin almost succeeds in poisoning Silver, Valentin will do anything to
keep her safe...even take her into the heart of a powerful bear clan. Her would-be
assassin has no idea what their poison has unleashed...
Notes of a Dream Krishna Trilok 2018-09-18 Who really is A.R. Rahman? We know the
music. But do we know the man? For the first time, our national pride--winner of
National Film Awards, Academy Awards, Grammys and hearts--opens up about his
philosophies: hope, perseverance, positivity and love. From his early days as a
composer of advertisement jingles to his first big break into feature films, from
his keenness to integrate new technology with a good old-fashioned music score to
the foundation of his music school, from his resounding entry on to the
international stage to his directorial debut, from his philanthropy to his inner
life, Notes of a Dream captures the nostalgia, the drama and the extraordinary
success story of A.R. Rahman with all the rhythm and melody, the ups and downs, of
a terrific soundtrack by the man himself. Featuring intimate interviews with the
soft-spoken virtuoso, as well as insights and anecdotes from key people from his
life, this balanced, uplifting and affectionate book is the definitive biography
of A.R. Rahman: the man behind the music--and the music that made the man.
When Only Love Remains Durjoy Datta 2014-06-15 I’ve imagined this in my head so
many times. I’ve always thought about what I would say; what I would do, and how
it would all turn out to be. And every time I would remove some detail . . . She’s
a flight attendant—young, bright and living her dream. He’s a heartbroken singer
on his way to becoming big. She’s an ardent fan of his. He can’t imagine why and
yet seems to find comfort in her words. It’s the first time they are together and
in their hearts both are wishing, hoping and praying that the night would never
end. That the time they are spending together lasts and lasts... In the world of
love, there is always someone perfectly right for you.
The World's Best Boyfriend Durjoy Datta 2015-04-24 Hate, is a four letter word. So
is love. And sometimes, people can’t tell the difference... Dhurv and Aranya spend
a good part of their lives trying to figure out why they want to destroy each
other, why they hurt each other so deeply. And, why they can’t stay away from each
other. The answer is just as difficult each time because all they’ve wanted is to
do the worst, most miserable things to one another. Yet there is something that
tells them: THIS IS NOT IT. If you want to know the answer to it all, read the
book.
Accidentally in Love Nikita Singh 2014-01-15 The thing with love is, the more you
try to push it out, the more it follows you . . . Chhavi Mukharjee has just
settled into the cut-throat modelling industry when, all too soon, things begin to
fall apart. When she meets Tushar, a successful photographer, sparks fly between
them. But Chhavi doesn’t believe in love or commitment. They decide to carry on a
no-strings-attached, open relationship. However, when she begins to miss him while
he’s away, she knows it is something more than just passion!
Right Here Right Now Nikita Singh 2017-11-22 Reinventing yourself is harder when
you don't remember who you wereSeventeen-year-old Kalindi wakes up in hospital
with no recollection of how she got there. But that's not the only thing she
doesn't remember: Her whole memory has been wiped clean. How? The doctors can only
speculate. Kalindi doesn't know what happened to her and-worse-she doesn't know
who she is. She enters her own life as if for the first time. Feeling like an
invader, she meets her parents, friends and boyfriend. Everybody says her life was
perfect, but she's having a hard time accepting who she was, and the kind of
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person she wanted to be. She's also got boards to pass-but she doesn't remember
anything she learned! And the recurrent nightmares don't make it any easier.
Nobody knows what happened to her. Can she have a peaceful present and future,
without a past? Can she just live in the here and now?
Like a Love Song Nikita Singh 2016-03-10 Love is a many-flavoured thing: it can go
from vanilla to rainbow sprinkles in the blink of an eye. Four years ago, Maahis
heart was broken into so many pieces that it looked like she might never put it
back together again. Yet time has healed her wounds, and she has found her true
calling - and even a dash or romance. But when the past comes knocking on her
door, threatening to shatter a life she has carefully rebuilt, her world is turned
upside-down. What will Maahi do when she is torn between her head and her heart?
Emotionally charged and vivid, Like a Love Song is about the sort of love that
consumes and sears you ... and the healing powers of true passion. , threatening
to shatter a life she has carefully rebuilt, her world is turned upside-down. What
will Maahi do when she is torn between her head and her heart?
Every Time It Rains Nikita Singh 2017-02-10 Love is a dangerous thing. It brings
with it great joy, and opens you up to pain. But does one really have the courage
to say no and look the other way?Laila is yet to recover from her painful past.
Hurt, and untrusting of love, she is fully immersed in work, her only source of
cheer. Her bakery franchise is very popular and she just might be able to go
national, if she can pull off that big deal.Just when things are looking up, along
comes JD, an impetuous, free-spirited creature to stir up the calm. He's her exact
opposite. Laila's self-destructive, he's life-affirming. She's cautious, he's
buoyant. But here's the thing: he makes her feel the very things she wanted to
forget. Stirring a familiar passion she longed for but had lost the courage to
pursue. They are irrepressibly drawn to each other but will she ever be able to
trust him? Every Time It Rains is the story of every girl who has ever had her
heart broken. And fallen in love again.
Arranged Love Parul A. Mittal 2012-11-19 Suhaani is enjoying her independent
status in the US and her sexy Indian American boyfriend, when suddenly she loses
her job to recession. And shes forced to move back to India where her father has
selected a boy for her from his guitar class. Suhaani doesn1t know how to tell her
Internet-savvy dad and Farmville- addict mother that she1s not interested in an
arranged match, especially to an IITian. She decides to dislike the guy. Except
that hes not too thrilled about her either. Even when they end up working
together, Suhaani decides she will not fall for this guy. But before she can turn
him down, he rejects her!
Allegiance of Honor Nalini Singh 2016-12-27 The “unparalleled romantic adventure”*
of Nalini Singh’s New York Times bestselling series continues as a new dawn begins
for the Psy-Changeling world… A staggering transformation has put the Psy, humans,
and changelings at a crossroads. The Trinity Accord promises a new era of
cooperation between disparate races and groups. It is a beacon of hope held
together by many hands: old enemies, new allies, wary loners. But a century of
distrust and suspicion can’t be so easily forgotten, and it threatens to shatter
Trinity from within at any moment. As rival members vie for dominance, chaos and
evil gather in the shadows and a kidnapped woman’s cry for help washes up in San
Francisco, while the Consortium turns its murderous gaze toward a child who is the
embodiment of change, of love, of piercing hope: a child who is both Psy…and
changeling. To find the lost and protect the vulnerable—and to save Trinity—no one
can stand alone. This is a time of loyalty across divisions, of bonds woven into
the heart and the soul, of heroes known and unknown standing back to back and
the-promise-nikita-singh

holding the line. But is an allegiance of honor even possible with traitors
lurking in their midst? *Publishers Weekly on Shards of Hope
Weaveworld Clive Barker 2001-04 Susanna, granddaughter of the last caretaker,
Calhoun Mooney, and Immacolata, an exiled witch intent on destroying her race, vie
for a rug into which the world of Seerkind has been woven. Reissue.
Write India Stories Vinita Dawra Nangia 2016 "When 11 of the nation's best-selling
authors joined hands in encouraging India to write, the result was nothing short
of a trailblazer. In a never-before exercise, Write India, an initiative of The
Times of India, introduced a new trend in crowd-sourced writing. Top 11 Indian
authors created passages to inspire short stories by aspiring writers. About
25,000 stories came flying in from Caranzalem to Mokokchung, from Ichapore to
Vasco da Gama, and of course all metros. 11 celebrity authors helped choose the
111 best stories. From these 111 riveting tales, we present 36 of the finest in
this book. From psycho-thrillers to murder mysteries, from mythologies to romances
and tragedies - Write India Stories has it all." -- Provided by publisher.
Love @ Facebook 2011
With Malice Eileen Cook 2016-06-07 For fans of We Were Liars and The Girl on the
Train comes a chilling, addictive psychological thriller about a teenage girl who
cannot remember the last six weeks of her life. Eighteen-year-old Jill Charron's
senior trip to Italy was supposed to be the adventure of a lifetime. And then the
accident happened. Waking up in a hospital room, her leg in a cast, stitches in
her face, and a big blank canvas where the last 6 weeks should be, Jill comes to
discover she was involved in a fatal accident in her travels abroad. She was
jetted home by her affluent father in order to receive quality care. Care that
includes a lawyer. And a press team. Because maybe the accident...wasn't an
accident. Wondering not just what happened but what she did, Jill tries to piece
together the events of the past six weeks before she loses her thin hold on her
once-perfect life.
A Madness of Sunshine Nalini Singh 2019-12-03 New York Times bestselling author
Nalini Singh welcomes you to a remote town on the edge of the world where even the
blinding brightness of the sun can’t mask the darkness that lies deep within a
killer.… On the rugged West Coast of New Zealand, Golden Cove is more than just a
town where people live. The adults are more than neighbors; the children, more
than schoolmates. That is until one fateful summer—and several vanished
bodies—shatters the trust holding Golden Cove together. All that’s left are
whispers behind closed doors, broken friendships, and a silent agreement to not
look back. But they can’t run from the past forever. Eight years later, a
beautiful young woman disappears without a trace, and the residents of Golden Cove
wonder if their home shelters something far more dangerous than an unforgiving
landscape. It’s not long before the dark past collides with the haunting present
and deadly secrets come to light.
Till the Last Breath . . . Durjoy Datta 2013-09-15 When death is that close, will
your heart skip a beat? Two patients are admitted to room no. 509. One is a
brilliant nineteen-year-old medical student, suffering from an incurable, fatal
disease. She counts every extra breath as a blessing. The other is a twenty-fiveyear-old drug addict whose organs are slowly giving up. He can’t wait to get rid
of his body. To him, the sooner the better. Two reputed doctors, fighting their
own demons from the past, are trying everything to keep these two patients alive,
even putting their medical licences at risk. These last days in the hospital
change the two patients, their doctors and all the other people around them in
ways they had never imagined. Till the Last Breath is a deeply sensitive story
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that reminds us what it means to be alive.
Think and Win like Dhoni Sfurti Sahare 2016-07-25 Do you tend to buckle under
pressure? Do you find yourself losing your cool in stressful situations? Do you
find yourself unlucky in spite of working hard? Think and Win Like Dhoni is not
just a usual book about cricket, but a book that will help you to beat the odds.
Get ahead of your competitors using tips and tricks from the Indian captain
Mahendra Singh Dhoni’s life, shared by the man himself! Everyone says MS Dhoni is
lucky. But have you ever wondered why he is so lucky? How does he manage to cash
in on opportunities? How does he remain calm in the face of immense pressure? What
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makes him a great leader and a youth icon? Discover the mind power of the boy who
travelled the road of exclusivity, from being a regular Ranchi lad to a
worldfamous cricketer. Learn how to build confidence, dismiss fear, and perform
topclass so that you enjoy immense success in work and life. Sfurti Sahare is an
enthusiastic girl who likes to do everything with great passion. Nagpurborn Sfurti
completed her degree in computer engineering from Pune University and turned her
attention to motivational speaking to inspire the young and the old alike and make
a difference in their lives. Driven by her love for cricket, Sfurti aspires to
work with the Indian cricket team in the near future.
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